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Winter 2022 Semester Report

APSA’s presidential and General Elections were held during this semester. The following
activities took place:

- Prepared and distributed presidential nomination forms
- Hosted live Q&A forum over zoom for the presidential candidate
- Prepared and released google voting form
- Contacted SU DRO to utilize their voting system for the general election
- Prepared and released nomination packages for general elections.
- Oversaw election posts on the APSA page/class pages, posters, and campaigning

expenses.
- Coordinated video responses for candidates where current council members wrote

questions
- Provided SU with candidate information, contested positions, and voting criteria
- Released general election results at the AGM on March 21


